
BOROUGH OF MENDHAM 
JOINT LAND USE BOARD 

 
NOTICE OF 

APRIL 15, 2025 

MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the 

meeting has been cancelled due to 

lack of business. 

 
 

The next scheduled meeting of the 
Joint Land Use Board will be 

TUESDAY, May 20, 2025 at 7:30 p.m. 
The meeting will be held at the 

Garabrant Center 
4 Wilson St., Mendham, NJ 07945 


